
From:   Ben Malphrus   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 21, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0635-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This request is for two way communication with a non-GEO satellite in space.


